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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR TREASURY AND RESOURCES
BY DEPUTY R.G. LE HÉRISSIER OF ST. SAVIOUR

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 24th MARCH 2009
 

Question
 
What is the annual fee, if any, paid to the provider of corporate travel services to the States, are individual
booking charges also levied and, if so, how much is charged per transaction and what have been total transaction
fees charged for the current contract to date?
 
Answer
 
The States of Jersey service provider does not charge an annual management fee for providing a corporate travel
service. However we do pay a transaction fee for each travel booking (i.e. hotel, flight, rail etc).  In 2008
approximately £17k was paid to the travel agent in transaction fees.  We are unable to release the financial terms
relating to the transaction fees as they are commercially sensitive and could negatively impact any future
tendering process.
 


